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ZAC19-0033 Zilog Authorized Distribution

PCN –End of Life (EOL) Notification-

eZ80 LBGA package,

eZ80F916005MODG, eZ80F917150MODG

Zilog, Inc. 

1590 Buckeye Drive 

Milpitas, CA 95035-7418 

December 20, 2019

Subject: End of Life Notification- eZ80 LBGA package, eZ80F916005MODG, eZ80F917150MODG

Dear Valued Customer:

Please be advised that due to component unavailability, Zilog is transitioning the eZ80 LBGA package and 

modules into an end of life (EOL) status. Below are the part numbers and recommended replacements.

EOL Part # Replacement part #

eZ80F91GNA0ASG N/A

eZ80F91NA050EG eZ80F91AZ050EG

eZ80F91NA050SG eZ80F91AZ050SG

eZ80F91NAA50EG eZ80F91AZA050EG

eZ80F91NAA50SG eZ80F91AZA050SG

eZ80F916005MODG N/A

eZ80F917150MODG N/A

There may be a limited amount of inventory available for immediate delivery and last orders must be 

received by Zilog no later than January 31, 2020 for delivery no later than March 31, 2020. Orders are non-

cancelable, non-refundable (NCNR) and cannot be rescheduled once the order is acknowledged.

The original hardware design files (schematics and PCB layout files) may be provided  to existing 

customers who may want to modify the design to use the LQFP package and manufacture the modules with 

their resources. Please contact Zilog Technical Support (techsupport@zilog.com) for more information on 

this.

Should you have questions regarding this matter or need additional assistance, please contact 

zservice@zilog.com.

Thank you for your continued interest in Zilog products and services.

Sincerely,

Sonia Daley 

sdaley7@littelfuse.com

Director of Reliability and Quality 

Zilog, a Littelfuse Company
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